

30th April 2021

Letter [K]

My Dear Parents,

I hope this letter finds you well. I have kept this type of letter to a minimum because of all the different communications I have made regarding Covid-19 restrictions and their impact on public exams scheduled this summer for Years 11 and 13. Rest assured, all the staff at Trinity are working flat out to ensure that our students are not disadvantaged. Our processes and protocols are rigorous, focused and would withstand the closest of scrutiny. Covid-19 has had an impact on school life. It has led to a cutback in many initiatives we would love to field or continue however, on the other, it has enhanced the school's role in the formal assessment process. We are basically running the entire exam systems ourselves. We certainly pray to St. Joseph the Worker, whose feast day is Saturday 1st May, for his help and support in these challenging times. Anyway, I do hope you have a good, peaceful, restful May Bank Holiday weekend. Let's also pray that the weather gets warm!









It has been brought to the school's attention that a small number of parents are using the disabled parking bays in St. Thomas of Canterbury Church's car park when there are other available spaces during the beginning and end of the school day. Please may I ask drivers not to do this as we do strive to keep good relations with our community.

My best regards to you and yours,

Dr P.C. Doherty OBE

Headmaster

